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12th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Bikeability Training Level 1 and 2 

 

As in previous years, Bikeability cycle training will take place for Year 6 pupils during the Summer Term, 

through the Witchford Sports Partnership.  Attached are details of the course, giving information of 

how the training is delivered together with a consent form for you to complete and return to school by 

Wednesday 26th February. 

 

We invest in this programme as part of our broader curriculum as it teaches our pupils important 

practical skills as well as highlighting the need to keep safe on today’s roads. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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